
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
CITY OF SAMMAMISH 

 
Sammamish City Council 

Regular Meeting Rescheduled 
To a Joint Meeting with the Issaquah School District Board 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Sammamish City Council will reschedule the 
regular meeting of June 20, 2017 to June 27, 2017. They will meet with the 
Issaquah School District Board from 5:30 pm to 7:00 pm, after which they will 
convene a Council-only special meeting. The meeting will be held in Council 
Chambers, located at 801 228th Avenue SE, Sammamish WA.  
 
Additional information about this meeting may be obtained by contacting 
Melonie Anderson manderson@sammamish.us or via telephone at (425) 295-
0500. 
 
 
 
Melonie Anderson 
CITY CLERK 
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